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Effective at the start of business on Thursday, April 9, 2020 the Tisbury Board of 
Health is requiring that all individuals entering a grocery store within the town of 
Tisbury wear a face covering.  Although a cloth or surgical mask is preferable, 
scarves or other fabric covering the mouth and nose are acceptable alternatives. 
 
We also ask that grocery store customers adhere to the following 
recommendations:  
 

• New State orders require grocery stores to limit occupancy to 40% of their 
maximum permitted occupancy capacity.  To assist in limiting the number 
of people in the store at any given time families are asked to have one 
individual shop for the entire family.  

• Wash hands prior to going to the grocery store and use the hand sanitizer 
that will be provided, if available, at the entrance to the store. 

• Shoppers must be sure to maintain a distance of six (6) feet between 
themselves and other shoppers. 

• If the store appears to be busy when you arrive please consider coming 
back at a later, less busy time.  

 


	THE BOARD OF HEALTH

